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To the Honorable Minister of Tourism, Economic Affairs
Transportation and Telecommunication

Mr. F. Meyers

Clem Labega Square

Philipsburg

St. Maarten

St. Maarten, April 17, 2012

Re: Noise pollution Soggy Dollar Bar

Honorable Minister Meyers,

By means of this letter, | am kindly requesting your assistance with the following.

Attached please find various complaints of residence residing in vicinity of the Soggy Dollar Bar in
Simpson Bay (attachment 1). As | am aware of the purpose of said business, | am kindly asking if the
noise pollution can be reduced in order for the resident in the surrounding area can enjoy a peaceful

night.

I am kindly requesting that this institution be checked out by the relevant inspectors in order to
determine whether they are keeping in line with the required dB (decibels) as stated in their permit.

Trusting to have informed you adequately, | remain,

Sincerely,

1/

Z{ans Richardson
/




To: Frans Richardson MP
Form: Mercedes Gumbs
Date: April 16,2012

This letter is being written to ask for your help in a matter that was brought to me by my tenantin
~ Simpson Bay, he is constantly complaining about the noise that comes from “Soggy Dollar Bar”.

| am hereby requesting that the authorities look into this matter, to have the noise abated at
a decent time, and that working people will not have to listen to music and fights all night.
This tenant Is a long standing client that gives no problem, and | would hate to lose a tenant
over something that could be taken care of. | am enclosing herewith a copy of the tenant’s
complaint

| thank you for all help and assistance given to this matter.




